haynesboone

September 8, 2014

Dear HAPL Member:

I hope you will attend the reception at South Texas College of Law September 30th to celebrate the establishment of the College's new Oil & Gas Institute and Prof. Chris Kulander, the Institute's Director. The Institute will directly benefit Houston's Oil and Gas Industry by working directly with the energy bar and oil and gas companies to give practical training and education to students in oil and gas law.

I have known Chris for years and he is both an accomplished professor and a respected advocate for our industry. South Texas is very lucky to have him as the Director of the Institute. Attached is the formal invitation to the event.

I look forward to seeing you at the reception.

Sincerely,

Randy Browne

Direct Phone Number: (713) 547-2227 Direct Fax Number: (713) 236-5618 randy.browne@haynesboone.com

Fax: 713.547.2600 www.haynesboone.com